
Public Safety Review Committee Budget Subcommittee 

June 2, 2022 at 2:45pm 

 

Present: Aisha Moe, Alder Heck, Brenda Konkel, and Matthew Giesfeldt  

Absent: Alder Bennett 

Minutes –  

Matthew Giesfeldt made a motion to approve the March 22, 2022 minutes.  Alder Heck seconded the 

motion.  There was unanimous consent.  

Collaborative discussion on going over information added to the 2022 budget report. (Alder Heck and 

Brenda Konkel) 

Alder Heck met with Konkel and made a few updates to the report.  He is also working with Christine 

Koh from Finance. 

There was discussion on having a public listening session.  There were ideas floated around on either 

having it planned through the subcommittee or the PSRC as a whole.  The subcommittee agreed that it 

should be through the PSRC committee as a whole and to have a public hearing.  It was suggested this 

should be discussed during the upcoming PSRC meeting to get the feedback from the group.  Alder Heck 

will also check with City IT on methods for public comment and speaking and will share this information 

with the PSRC.  The subcommittee determined when it would be best to host a public hearing.  With 

timing it was felt the month of September so that information could be shared before October 17 or 18 

before Finance starts considering items.  

Scheduling and Next Steps -    

The subcommittee wanted to schedule another subcommittee meeting to go over the draft budget 

report.  It was decided June 30 at 4:15pm would be the next meeting.  

Adjournment –  

Giesfeldt made a motion to adjourn.  Konkel seconded the motion.  The meeting adjourned at 4pm.    
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